

Letter of withdrawal

1 message

Susie Freiday <girlfreiday@msn.com>
To: Natalie Oliveras <noliveras@randolph-ma.gov>

Fri, Nov 4, 2022 at 11:59 AM

Randolph Town Council,

Please accept this letter as my formal request to withdraw the application submitted by JSC Management and / or myself.

I would ask that you please approve the withdrawal without prejudice as I work through my negotiations.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions you may have.

Thank you,

Susie Freiday Trustee 106 Mazzeo Dr Nominee Trust 772.913.3133